call me a the bum. h. Take a Gut. Even t come up ng of sosters and

ne baron em, you cted the de a mad here Hairy ding. We utside the the door in s. Then we hey broke

he police," ?" argued hrough the the castle. isn't a d besides.

get to a

hin twenty 's hope we ad end, or hum. Any

nd Whe I a favourite ite." I stop-"If these

entic, then ulnerable ave to do is nts. whispered hind a colinscription ust then a

nning our mid-step by ngers! A red from but ran off er dollar at clear, we it. Soon we

ie," I sughere." the foot of e, but a Bigit. Acting n his foot, ed a knocke raced up rridor, and rawbridge. y stuck.

open the asked in sters were and there against all Juliana apay. She callthen ran to er and took

pg. 22)

upcomin'

FRIDAY, JANUARY 21

The Caribbean Circle presents "A Caribbean Jamboree"; SUB Ballroom, 8 p.m. Dance to Reggae, Calypso, Funk and Rock. Admission \$2.00.

Alcoholics Anonymous Meeting: Room 102, Admin. Building, STU; 8 p.m. Film: "The Hiding Place", a popular Christian film will be shown in Room 105, MacLaggan Hall at 7:30 p.m. It is sponsored by Agapé Fellowship. Admission is free. Everyone welcome.

UNB Film Society presents: "Pandora's Box" showing in Tilley, Room 102. Admission is \$2 or with season pass.

SATURDAY, JANUARY 22

Concert: A contemporary Gospel music concert called "Upper Room Relived" will be held at 8:00 p.m. in Room 13 of Memorial Hall. It features a 25 voice chorale and is sponsored by Agapé Fellowship. Admission is free. A coffee house will follow. Everyone is welcome.

UNB Film Society presents: "Pandora's Box" showing in Tilley, Room 102. Admission is \$2 or with season pass.

SUNDAY, JANUARY 23

CSL and the Brunswickan present: "Live in Concert" starring Richard Pryor in Tilley 102 at 7 and 9 p.m. for only \$2. Everyone is welcome.

MONDAY, JANUARY 24

UNB Progressive Conservative Club meeting: Room 103, SUB at 4:30 p.m. Drawing for the raffle.

UNB Wildlife Society will be having Dr. Jack Ward Thomas, (Chief Research Wildlife Biologist, Range and Wildlife Habitat Laboratory, U.S. Forest Service, Oregon) speak at 12:30 p.m. and 7:30 p.m. in the Alumni Memorial Building. His topic: "The Incorporation of Wildlife, Principles and Policies into Forest Management."

"Coming Up Broadway" held over by popular demand. Edmund Casey Auditorium, STU at 8:30 p.m. Tickets \$2.50.

TUESDAY, JANUARY 25

Dr. David Walters will be giving a lecture and slide presentation on "Herpes". MacLaggan Hall auditorium - 7:00-8:30 p.m. Sponsored by Nursing Week 1983. Coffee and donuts will be served afterwards in the Pumpkin Room.

Preschool Hearing, Vision, Blood Pressure and Developmental Screening Clinics will be held at the Faculty of Nursing, MacLaggan Hall, Room 4. Call 453-4642 for appointments. Preschoolers (aged 3-6 years) can attend twice for a complete screening.

THURSDAY, JANUARY 27

Guest speaker, Gordon Fairweather, Chief Commissioner of the Canadian Human Rights Commission. Topic: New Charter of Rights and Freedoms. Ludlow Hall, 11:30

Blood Pressure, Fitness and Health information clinic at MacLaggan Hall, Room 4 from 9:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. No appointments necessary. This is a free community service.

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 2

CUSO will be holding an information evening at Monsignor Boyd Family Centre. David Wallace will be showing slides taken during his two year stay in Nigeria. The public is invited to attend.

SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 5

The African Students Union will be holding the Annual African Nite in the SUB Ballroom, 6 p.m. Admission is \$5.00. Tickets can be obtained at the SUB information office and the Overseas Student Advisor's office.

(continued from p. 11)

Fredericion were being very hypocritical," he is making a judgement which he is not totally or even partially sure of. If churchgoers back in 1968 who signed this petition were being hypocritical is it for Mr. Morrison to say?

he taiked about everything from the granting of a licence to the Faculty Club, to rules in men's residences, to the rise in tuition fees due to inflation.

One last comment I would like to make is I am so glad to see that Mr. Morrison considers going out to the Club I found the title for Mr. Mor- Cosmopolitan a "waste." If rison's article misleading since more people realized this

maybe the marks would improve. I'm glad you agree with me in this respect.

Thank you for letting me make my thoughts known. I sincerely appreciate your taking the time to read this.

Yours truly.

Joy Faulkner

Democracy and freedom for all

Dear Editor,

In any institution, be it religious, political, cultural or Academic, where democracy is practiced, the right of the individual to express and hold opinions, and to associate is inalienable with his right to existence as a human being. If this basic principle is fundamental to the practise of free association and the right of the individual or groups to exist in this society, then, it seems to me that there is an incipient crisis in the SRC.

Sometime ago, the Student Party submitted its constitution and an application for SRC official recognition. After due debate, the application was rejected for no specific reasons. Outside Council meetings, however, reports have it that some councillors associate the SP with a variety of groups ranging from Fascists, Marxists, the Klu Klux Klan, to communists. All these sound very ridiculous to us in the SP. Some groups may not be what some councillors find "nice" yet there are historical precedents that groups such as the "Christian Atheists," the youth wings of the Conservative, Liberal and NDP Parties have been officially recognized by the SRC. If you had been listening to CHSR recently, and to some councillors speak, you would think that the SP is worse than any of the groups the SRC recognizes.

Let me take the time to inform all students that the SP is the greatest thing to happen to this university. The SP is an open organization where every student is free to be a

member. Its present members are highly dedicated students drawn from different cultural, social, religious and political beliefs. These students come together in their recognition of the need to forge unity and democracy, and to stamp ou all forms of discrimination in this university. Indeed, it is on record that it is only SP councillors in the SRC who voted for the erection of a stage in the SUB to enable overseas students to perform plays in their annual nites.

The SP elects officers to run its affairs. These officers are elected irrespective of their race, colour, sex, and religion. I, Furay Oduaran, the Student Party's Director of Information, am an African, yet I find something beneficial in being a member of the Student Party. As a result, though I am a PhD student at this university, I have decided to sacrifice some of my time in working toward the declared goal of the Student Party. This is because I sincerely believe that every student in this university stands to gain by associating with the SP.

Finally, I wish to urge all those councillors standing in the way of the Student Party to be more perceptive. All we at the SP are asking is to be granted our inalienable right to exist as a political group on equal basis with other groups in this university.

Yours sincerely,

Furay Oduaran Director of Information (SP)

There will be a meeting of all students who live offcampus Wed., Jan. 26 in SUB Rm. 26 (beside the cafeteria). This organization, the off campus association, is dedicated to affording to off-campus students some of the advantages which would otherwise not be available to them such as representation on SRC and entertainment events (socials). All students of UNB living off campus whether by themselves or with family are welcomed and encouraged to attend the meeting. Come and add your grievances off-Tod Bovingdon

President O.C.A

AUTO MACHINERY

50 Whiting Road Fredericton Industrial Park 455-5596

Fredericton's Largest Automotive Store Top Quality Auto Parts at "Do-It-Yourself" Prices Come in and give us a try